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                  Fostering Learning For Life 

NEWSLETTER       5th October 2023   Term 4    Week 1     Issue 14 

ACHIEVEMENT * SELF-IMPROVEMENT * PERSISTENCE * INTEGRITY * RESPECT * EXCELLENCE 

Buangor Primary School 

SUNSMART 

All students should be wearing broadbrim hats this 

term. We still have school hats here for use. Students 

will also have access to sunscreen. 

BEFORE & AFTER SCHOOL CARE 

We are still running our students to before or 

after school care in Ararat if needed. From all 

reports (by the students who have attended) it is 

a fun place with lots to do. Please contact the 

YMCA OSHC on 0400 886 524 if you would like to 

find out more or email on 

ararat.oshc@yballarat.org.au.  

LUNCHTIME CLUBS 

Lunchtime clubs will continue this term.  

• Monday—board games 

• Tuesday—coding 

• Wednesday—art 

•     Thursday—photography 

STOP MOTION SPECTACULAR 

Thanks to all the parents who attended tour 

Stop Motion Spectacular last term. The kids got 

a real kick out of seeing their  creations up on 

the big screen. Thanks to Dave and Sam for 

putting the clips together. 

WELCOME BACK 

Welcome back to Term 4. I hope everyone enjoyed 

the break! The lovely weather, the grand final and 

the time spent with your children.  

This term, the Grade 4-6’s will be travelling to     

Canberra for school camp. The Grade 3 students will 

be joining the F-2 class and will be lucky enough to 

have Miss Ashmore and Mr Mahony for the week. 

Kathy (MARC) will be away until week 8. Mrs Tiley 

and Mrs Ashby will be covering MARC until then. 

Students will be unable to borrow until Kathy       

returns. 

Roses Gap Camp for the Grade 2-3’s will be on No-

vember 8-11.  

Swimming starts in week 3. Permission slips will be 

on uEducateUs soon. 

School concert will be on 14th of December (unless 

anything changes).  

JSC 

JSC met this week to decide what to use the 

money we have raised for. The JSC members 

have decided to use the money to get a colourful 

painting done on the concreate out the front of 

the toilets. 

ART EXHIBITION 

The whole school have been working really 

hard on creating some fabulous artworks to 

display down the Barkly Street from October 

16th. 

tel:0400%20886%20524
mailto:ararat.oshc@yballarat.org.au
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F-2 CLASSROOM 

This week we have begun practising our play for the concert. Students chose their parts in the play and they 
have been reading through their lines and learning them as a class. Students are excited about the play and 
cannot wait to show you.  
 
We have been learning about numbers this week and have been using estimation and counting strategies  
trying to get 100 pieces of macaroni pasta for Grandma’s Soup recipe. Students have been engaged with this 
learning and trying to get exactly 100 pieces of macaroni, they are developing efficient counting strategies to 
quickly count their handfuls of pasta.  
 
In art this week both classes enjoyed making some camo-butterflies. Some butterflies were more               
camouflaged than others but check out some of the photos and see if you can see the butterflies (some pho-
tos will have more than one butterfly).  
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Buangor Primary School  is committed to child  safety (Ministerial Order No. 870) and takes all reasonable 

steps to ensure that the safety of our students is  paramount. 

 3-6 CLASSROOM 

A big welcome back to the 3-6 class. We have hit the ground running and jumped straight into some           
measurement and geometry activities in our maths lessons, diving deep into volume. The students have been 
using different objects to measure items around the classroom. One of the activities was to find the volume of 
a milk carton. One group used 20c pieces, another used MAB blocks and the last group used 6-sided dice. At 
the end of the lesson the groups had a moment to share their findings with the rest of the class. 

 

This term in our literacy blocks, we have begun a new unit on Rivers of the World. This is a geographical            
Information unit full of fun facts of our earth's land and water sources. 

The roles for the class play have been dealt! The 3-6 class is revved and ready to begin preparation for their 
performance at the end of the year. Already the students are exchanging ideas and discussing possibilities for 
the performance night. 
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School Bank Details 

If families would like to pay money to the school 

by direct deposit, our bank details are below: 

BUANGOR PRIMARY SCHOOL OFFICIAL ACCOUNT 

BSB 063 500 

ACCOUNT NUMBER 1004 3741 

Please use your FAMILY name as a reference if 

you are making a payment.  

                 WHAT’S ON 

MARC Van: October 6th. 

Canberra Camp: Oct. 9th –13th  

Curriculum Day: Oct.16th.  

School Photos: Oct. 17th 

Swimming: Oct.19th  

Pie day Friday Price List    

   .70c - Party Pie 

 $2.50– Ham & Pineapple/Supreme or Margherita Mini 

Pizza 

 $2.50 – Sausage Roll. 

  $3.50 –Big Pie. 

   .50c – Chicken Nugget. 

   .70c – Steamed Dim Sims. 

 $1.00– Vegetarian Dim Sim 

 $2.50– Plant based caramelised onion and          

 chickpea rolls 

 $1.00- Mini vegetable pasties 

 $3.00- Gluten free ham & pineapple pizza 

 $1.00- Gluten free chicken strips 

Orders must be in on Thursday, written on a paper bag 

and money enclosed.  

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday to our students who 

are celebrating their birthdays this 

month: 

Lucinda Russell –9th October 

Lucy Kaye—26th October 

   We hope you both enjoy your special 

day! 
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No Hat, No Play  

We are a SunSmart school and children not wearing a hat will be required to 

remain in a designated  shaded area at recess, lunchtime and during outdoor 

class activities.  
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    Term 3- Calendar 2023 
  Mon Tues Wed Thurs Fri 

W1 2/10 3/10 4/10 5/10 

Newsletter 

6/10 

MARC 

W2 9/10 

CANBERRA CAMP 

10/10 

CANBERRA CAMP 

11/10 

CANBERRA CAMP 

12/10 

CANBERRA CAMP 

13/10 

Assembly 

CANBERRA CAMP 

W3 16/10 

School Council 

Curriculum Day 

 

17/10 

School Photos 

 

18/10 19/10 

Newsletter 

Swimming 11-1 

20/10 

MARC 

W4 23/10 

 

24/10 25/10 26/10 

Swimming 11-1 

27/10 

Curriculum day 

W5 30/10 31/10 1/11 2/11 

Newsletter 

Swimming 11-1 

3/11 

MARC 

W6 6/11 7/11 

Melbourne Cup  

8/11 

Roses Gap 

9/11 

Swimming 11-1 

Roses Gap 

 

10/11 

Assembly 

Roses Gap 

W7 13/11 14/11 15/11 16/11 

Newsletter 

Swimming 11-1 

17/11 

MARC 

W8 20/11 

School Council 

21/11 

Transition Morning      

(9-11.30) 

22/11 23/11 

Swimming 11-1 

 

24/11 

Assembly 

W9 27/11 28/11 

Transition Day 1/2 day 

(9-1.30) 

29/11 30/11 

Newsletter 

Swimming 11-1 

1/12 

MARC 

W10 4/12 5/12 

Transition Day (9-3.15) 

6/12 7/12 

Swimming 11-1 

8/12 

Assembly 

W11 11/12 12/12 

Orientation Day 

13/12 14/12 

School Concert 

15/12 

W12 18/12 19/12 20/12 

Last Day of Term 

21/12 

 

22/12 


